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April 7, 2021

Mr. Brian Helminger

Heart of the Valley Sewerage District
801 Thilmany Road

Kaukauna, WI 54130

via email: brian.helminger@hvmsd.org

Re: Central States WEA - 2021 Operations Award - Wisconsin

Dear Brian,

On behalf of the Central States Water Environment Association (CSWEA), I would like to congratulate
you as being selected as the recipient of the 2021 Operations Award for the State of Wisconsin. Under
normal circumstances, the award would be presented during the 94t Annual Meeting Awards Event
during the week of May 17-20, 2021. However, since our annual meeting is being held virtually, we
would like to arrange to present your award during an online awards ceremony on Wednesday, May
19 at 3:00 p.m. Someone from CSWEA will be in touch with you to coordinate this in the next few
days. Inthe meantime, you can preview the online event here:

https://pheedloop. wea94am/site/h

A big congratulations to you on your well-deserved award and for all your essential work in keeping
our waters clean and sustainable for generations to come. Your ongoing commitment to the
protection of our water environment is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,
774% o Heced

Tracy Hodel
2nd Vice President

cc: Mark Eddington, President
Doug Henrichsen, Past President
Jane Carlson, 1st Vice President, General Awards Committee Chair
Jake Becken, Operations Committee Chair (WI Section)
Mohammed Haque, Executive Director

Local Arrangements Chair

AMY UNDERWOOD
Downers Grove SD

aunderwood@dgsd.org

\ , Technical Program Chair

«®\/»

94TH ANNUAL MEETING

ADAPT & THRIVE
MAY 17-20, 2021

MANDY SHEPOSH
Johnson Controls

amanda.sheposh@jci.com



Brian Helmin(i;er

From: Mohammed Haque <mhaque@cswea.org>
Sent: Wednesday, April 21, 2021 8:08 AM

To: brian.helminger@hvmsd.org

Cc: : Liz Heise

Subject: Operations Award Proof

Hi Brian,

Here is a proof of your award. Please review and make sure we have your name as you would like it. Please also send
us your mailing address so we can ship this directly to you, in advance of the virtual award ceremony on May 19.
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